
  
 

State of Vermont Agency of Human Services 

Department of Vermont Health Access [Phone] 802-879-5900 

NOB 1 South, 280 State Drive [Fax] 802-241-0268 

Waterbury, VT 05671-1010                                                                              

 

 

 

Dear Medicaid Provider, 

 

Change Healthcare, on behalf of Vermont Medicaid, has updated the list of preferred diabetic supplies for 

2024. The list may also be found on the DVHA website 
https://dvha.vermont.gov/sites/dvha/files/documents/Vermont%20PDSL.pdf 

   

Any supply not on this list will be considered non-preferred and will require prior authorization. 

  

Please contact the Change Healthcare Pharmacy Help Desk with any questions at 844-679-5362 

https://dvha.vermont.gov/sites/dvha/files/documents/Vermont%20PDSL.pdf

